
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bickford Family BBQ and Italian
Day Fun

Branch Happenings!

Mission Springs

Bickford Veteran's Wall
 Greetings from Bickford!
Thanks to everyone who
came out to our Bickford
Family  BBQ! We loved
seeing you there. The
Brisbin Family Band kept
the party going while
residents and family
enjoyed delicious
hamburgers and hot
dogs. We ended the
festivities with an icy-
cold root beer float!
 We have a busy
 calendar this month! On
the 18th we're
visiting the O.P.
Arboretum, and then to
 the National Museum of
Toys And Minitures on
the 30th!
 We will also continue
our movie outings to
Sylvester Powell on
 
 
   

August 8th and 22nd.
   My goal as Life
Enrichment Coordinator
is to provide our
Residents with new
experiences, while we
also enjoy our old-time
favorite activities.
Please feel free share
your ideas  or concerns
with me at anytime.
 I want to thank all of
our Bickford
Residents for welcoming
me as your new Life
Enrichment Coordinator.
 I feel so blessed and
honored to work with
each of you everyday.
Sincerely,
Carrie Stracy, L.E.C.
 
 

Summer Greetings!

August
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August
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Pets for Life
10:30a Adult
Coloring
2:30p Bingo
4p Word Puzzles
 

9a Warm up &
Stretch
10a Craft: Stress Balls
1:15p Flower
Arranging
2:30p KC Drive
6p Comedy Club
 
 

9a Shopping Trip
10:30a Crossword
Challenge
2:30p Happy Hour
w/Cathrine Bohm
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9:30a Church Service
2p Ice Cream Social
w/The Cooks
3p Back Porch Chat
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
10:30a Rosary
10:30a Fancy Fingers
10:45a/1:30p Games
2p Back Porch Chat
 

9:30a Lakeview
Balance Class
10:30a Adult
Coloring
11:45a Movie Outing at
Sylvester Powell
"LaLaLand"
 
 

Western Day
9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
9:30a/10:30a Bible St.
2:30p Western Hoe-
Down w/The Brisbin's

9a Shopping Trip
10:30a Crossword
Challenge
2:30p Happy Hour
w/Roy Allen
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9a Warm up &
Stretch
10a August Trivia
1:15p Flower
Arranging
2:30p KC Drive
 

10a Walking Club
10:30a Adult
Coloring
2:30p Bingo
4p Word Puzzles
 

9:30a Church Service
2p Ice Cream Social
w/The Cooks
3p Back Porch Chat
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9:30a Church Service
2p Ice Cream Social
w/The Cooks
3p Back Porch Chat
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
10:30a Rosary
10:30a Fancy Fingers
10:45a/1:30p Games
2p Back Porch Chat
 

9:30a Lakeview
Balance Class
9:15a Salvation Army
10:30a Adult
Coloring
2p Bingo
3:30p Crossword
Challenge
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
9:30a/10:30a Bible
St.
11a Lunch Bunch
2p Bingo
3p Bridge
 

9a Shopping Trip
10:30a Crossword
Challenge
2:30p Happy Hour
w/Gino Bueno
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9a Warm up &
Stretch
10a Arboretum
1:15p Flower
Arranging
2:30p KC Drive
 

10:30a Adult
Coloring
2:30p Bingo
4p Word Puzzles
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
10:30a Rosary
10:30a Fancy Fingers
10:45a/1:30p Games
2p Senior Barn Players

9:30a Lakeview
Balance Class
10:30a Adult
Coloring
11:45a Movie Outing
at Sylvester
Powell "Their Finest"
 
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
9:30a/10:30a Bible
St.
11a Lunch Bunch
2p Bingo
3p Bridge
 

9a Shopping Trip
10:30a Crossword
Challenge
2:30p Happy Hour
w/KC Dazzlers
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9a Warm up &
Stretch
10a Headbands
1:15p Flower
Arranging
2:30p KC Drive
 

10a Walking Club
10:30a Adult
Coloring
2:30p Bingo
4p Word Puzzles
 

9:30a Church Service
2p Ice Cream Social
w/The Cooks
3p Back Porch Chat
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
10:30a Rosary
10:30a Fancy Fingers
10:45a/1:30p Games
2p Back Porch Chat
 

9:30a Lakeview
Balance Class
10:30a Adult
Coloring
2p Bingo
3:30p Crossword
Challenge
 

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
9:30a/10:30a Bible St.
10a Minature Toy
Museum
2p Bingo
3p Bridge
 

9a Shopping Trip
10:30a Crossword
Challenge
2:30p Happy Hour
w/All That Jazz
3:45p Music with
Marilyn
 

Lunch Bunch:
8/2: Mi Ranchito
8/16:Corner Cafe
8/23: Pine & Bamboo
Garden
8/30:Pizza 51

 

         
 

8/3 Alice Koch
8/6 Al Lord

8/6 Mary Hubbard
8/16 Mary Judy

8/16 Mary Ann Zubeck
 

3 54

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

9:30a Lakeview
Balance Class
10:30a Adult
Coloring
2p Bingo
3:30p Crossword
Challenge

9/10a Warm up &
Stretch
9a Farmer's Market
9:30a/10:30a Bible St.
10a Catholic Mass
11a Lunch Bunch
2p Mad Libs
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